REPORT OF THE BUDGET SUB GROUP TO THE

SWINTON COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

8TH APRIL, 2003

FEEDBACK FROM GRANT RECIPIENTS

1.
One of the conditions upon which grants are made available is that the recipients report to the Committee on the uses to which the grants have been put.  This report gives brief details of the responses from three recipients.

2.
On 9th April, 2002, the Committee contributed £400 towards the cost of the Salford Schools Football Association's exchange programme with the USA.  The Association has written to express their appreciation for the Committee's support.

3.
On 9th April, 2002, the Committee made a grant of £210 for the Wardley Playgroup to purchase play equipment.  The trampoline was very popular with the children.  A series of animal toys was purchased and stimulated the interest of children to such an extent that the playgroup organised a trip to Blackpool Zoo and used the craft materials to make animal shapes.  The playgroup added also to its stock of musical instruments.  Members of the playgroup ask for their gratitude to be passed onto the Committee.

4.
On 11th June, 2002, the Committee made a grant of £600 to enable the 1st Clifton (St. Anne's) Scout Group to purchase new tables.  The Group has written and listed the groups who have used the tables - Scout Groups, OAPs and the Executive Committee - and the various uses - art and craft activities, practical activities, map reading and meetings.  Indeed the tables have been so useful and so much safer than those they replaced the Group intend to purchase additional tabled.
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